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Loyola University Medical Center License No. 12-11355-04
ATTN: Robert E. Henkin, M.D.
Chairman, Loyola Medical Center
Radiation Control Committee
2160 South First Avenue
Maywood, IL 60153

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your lecter dated February 28, 1983, informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance identified in our
letter dated February 14, 1983. We have no further questions regarding

Items 1 through 4 and Item 6. Regarding Item 5, your respomnse did not
specifically address your corrective action in this matter.

As a result of a telephone conversation with Mr. Paul Kanabrocki on

March 9, 1983, in regards to Item 5, it is our understanding that

future investigative results will be documented and maintained with

your exposure records. Also, exposure record update will be performed

at least quarterly pursuant to 10 CFR 20.401(a) and to assure compliance
with 10 CFR 20.101. Please advise us if our understanding is not correct.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Simrcly.

(//“ ?f gr”

D. G. U:lm Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
Section 1
~c w/ltr dtd 2/28/83
UMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)

cc: J. L. Swartwout, Sr., Assistant IEHQF

Dr. R. A. Matre, Provost ILEC
Mr. J. F. Imirie, Hospital Director OPY
Dr. Kevin Corrigan, Radiation

Control Supervisor
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